
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21 June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A few updates this week… 

 

Athletics Semi-Finals – update from Mr Wagstaff and Mrs Corrigan 

We took 21 students to the York School Semi-final where they 

competed in track and field events against 10 other schools. 

From the group we have 4 students who have qualified for the 

final next Wednesday. The students were brilliant with a few 

missing out on a top 3 finish by less than 0.5 seconds! Well done 

to all who took part and represented Holy Family. 

 

“The difference between the impossible and the possible lies in determination.” Usain Bolt 

Y11 Leavers Assembly 

Our Year 11 students had their final assembly today. Many thanks to Mrs 

Ulvaer for preparing such a lovely liturgy and celebration. Seeing all the 

photographs from over the years was especially moving. Father Wilson 

joined us to say a fond farewell to this wonderful year group. It was very 

emotional, with some heartfelt speeches from their form tutors and Mrs 

Neal. We ended with the traditional ‘shirt signing’ and photographs. We 

are all now looking forward to next week’s Y11 prom! 

 

Y10 Lourdes group - fundraiser 

There will be another bake sale next week, Friday 28th June. Any donations are welcome! 

 

Parent’s Meeting for our next Year 7 who start in September - reminder 

On Tuesday 25/06  we have our parent information evening for our new Year 7 intake, 6pm till 

7pm. We are looking forward to seeing you all. We promise we will finish on time for you to get 

home for the England match! 

Finally this week… 

With the warmer weather, more students are asking for plastic cups for water. To help with our eco 

ethos, we encourage students to bring water bottles instead which they can fill up at break and 

lunch time from the water machine in the canteen. 

Have a relaxing weekend everyone, 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 


